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Organist     Sandra Schaeffer  

Welcome & Announcements  Jason Woehl 

Call to Worship 

Invocation 

*Greeting One Another 

*Hymn:  Red #3  Praise to the Lord, the Almighty” vs 1, 2, 4 

Heidelberg Catechism:  Question 1 (Read and Respond) 

*Hymn:  Blue #318  “Holy Holy Holy” 

Congregational Prayer, concluded with the Lord’s Prayer 

Offering for General Fund:  Offering Plate is by the Exit 

*Hymn:  Blue #444  “A Mighty Fortress is our God” 

Scripture:  Ephesians 4:9-16 

Sermon:  The Work of Ministry 

Prayer 

*Hymn:   Blue #462  “Take My Life and Let It Be” vs 1-3 

*The Apostles’ Creed 

*Benediction 

*Closing Hymn:  Blue #493  “Doxology” 

Postlude     

*Please stand if able 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Today/This Week: 
June 6 – Worship, 9:30 a.m. 
 

Upcoming: 
June – Meals on Wheels delivered by Peace CRC 
June 13 – Congregational meeting after church 
June 16 – Consistory Meeting, 8:00 p.m. 
June 20 – Communion during service 
July 26-30 – Vacation Bible School 
 
May 23:  Attendance- 87; Offering- $1510 for Home Missions 
May 30:  Attendance - 91; Offering - $2848 for General Fund 
 
Prayer Concerns:  Phyllis Woehl’s visitiation is this evening at church from 
 5-7:00 p.m. and prayer service at 7:00 p.m.  The funeral service will be Monday, 
June 7 at 10:30 a.m. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL:  Please have all kids signed up for bible school by 
June 27.  Ashley needs to have student numbers in order to get supplies 
ordered.  Also indicate t-shirt sizes on the sign-up sheets.  Volunteers are still 
needed for the week – any time you can share with the VBS students is 
appreciated!  Dates for this year’s bible school are July 26-30.  Questions, please 
talk to Ashley Neuharth. 
 
Thank you to the Peace congregation for your prayers, kind words and 
expressions of love and concern.  God has indeed answered our prayers as the 
doctors have said I am cancer free.  We thank God for His grace and mercy once 
again experienced in our lives.  May He continue to bless you as you are a 
blessing to others. ~  Rev. Berny Dykstra 
  
PHONE NUMBER:  Pastor Bill's cell phone number is (605) 941-1862.   He is 
getting older and deafer and has problems hearing on the house phone.   Also 
he is sometimes not in the house so the best way to contact him is to call or text 
his cell phone. ~ Pastor Bill 
 
CANDIDATE SERMONS:  Sermons for both pastoral candidates are now on the 
church website.  Scroll to the bottom right of the Peace CRC website:   
www.peacecrcmenno.org .  You will need to click on the “Pastor Candidates” 
link under the “Announcements” heading; then click any of the five pictures to 
listen to a sermon. 
 



 
MEALS ON WHEELS:  June is the month for our church to deliver meals on 
wheels.  There is a volunteer sign-up sheet on the table in the social hall.  If you 
can take a day or two or a week, please indicate on the calendar what days you 
are available to deliver these meals.  Contact Donna Zeeb if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


